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Comments: It is so important that we are able to share such a great treasure for generations to come and the

Mogollon Rim should remain open to the public. I believe that the community of Payson and the surrounding

areas would be deeply affected by such closure. It allows for the northern counties to flourish economically and

puts Arizona on the map  for travel and exploration. Making any stretch of The Rim inaccessible will only hinder

the Rangers ability to control the management of wildlife and  environmental damages that could result from new

trails and illegal campgrounds being created. 


